
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Mayor Will Wynn and City Council Members 

FROM: Perry Lorenz, Chair 
Downtown Commission 

DATE: August 25, 2005 

RE: Cesar Chavez Two-Way Conversion Project  

 

At the Wednesday, August 17, 2005 meeting, the Downtown Commission received a 
presentation by City staff and consultants on the proposed conversion of the one-way section 
of Cesar Chavez to two-way.  The Commission unanimously approved the following 
resolution: 

“The Downtown Commission supports Option 2, with practical consideration 
of a median, taking into consideration loss of park land.” 

 

Perry Lorenz, Chair 
Downtown Commission 

 

 
cc: Toby Hammett Futrell, City Manager  
 Joe Pantalion, Director, Watershed Protection and Development Review Department 
 


